SCHOOL CANCELLATIONS

When inclement weather or other emergencies require school cancellation or closure the Orrington School Department employs One Call Now.  One Call Now is an emergency mass notification system delivering uniform, reliable and verifiable messages in seconds across all means of communication (home phone, work phone, cell phone, or text message).

At the beginning of the school year we will broadcast One Call Now test messages.  The success of One Call Now as our emergency notification system depends entirely upon parental cooperation to ensure that we have up-to-date contact information.  If you would like to receive notice on more than one phone (home, work or cell), simply send a note to your child’s school and we will include these numbers in our database.  If your telephone number changes please notify the school office immediately.  Finally, please feel free to contact your child’s principal if you have any questions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to One Call Now, we broadcast school cancellations on the following television and radio stations: WABI, WLBZ, WVII/Fox 22; FM radio stations WQCB (Q106.5), WBZN (Z107.3), WEZQ (92.9), WWMJ (95.7), Kiss (94.5), and The Bear (104.7), B97 (97.1).
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